
 

                             NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

Wayne Gretzky Parkway North Extension 

 

Project Information  

The City of Brantford has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (MCEA) study 

for a northern extension of the Wayne Gretzky Parkway The purpose of the study is to identify 

and evaluate alternative solutions to extend transportation services through the North 

Expansion Lands, to improve and expand the overall transportation network, to service the 

Designated Greenfield Areas development, and to improve the city and regional traffic in the 

future.  

The Study will also assess the locations, configuration, and specifications of the intersections 

in the study area, including potential roundabouts. The investigation is to enhance intersection 

performance for traffic safety, active transportation, and examine road and area drainage, 

property acquisitions, and environmental impact and mitigation for project implementation.  

 

 
 

 



 

Public Involvement  

The City invites the public, agencies, stakeholders, businesses, residents and First Nations to 

participate in this planning process and learn more about this study through by attending a 

Public Information Centre (PIC). This PIC will be the first of two PICs for this study. The 

objective of this PIC will be to present the planning process, summary of existing site 

conditions, proposed alternative solutions, identify the preferred solution(s) and provide an 

opportunity for attendees to share comments and concerns pertaining to the study. Members 

of the project team will be available at the PIC to answer questions and discuss the study. 

 

The PIC is scheduled to take place on: 

Date and Time: Wednesday February 21st, 2024 from 5:00-7:00 pm  

Presentation to commence at 5:15 pm with open question-and-answer period to follow. 

Location: Walter Gretzky Municipal Golf Course and Learning Centre,  

320 Balmoral Drive, Brantford, ON N3R 7S2 

 

We want to hear from you! 

Input and comments received during the PIC period and throughout the study will be taken into 

consideration when selecting the preferred alternative solution/design concepts.  If you have 

any comments or would like additional information regarding the project works, please visit the 

project website Brantford.ca/WGPExtension or contact one of the following Project Team 

Members. Please feel free to forward any questions or comments prior to the PIC. 

 

Guangli Zhang, P.Eng. 

Senior Project Manager 

City of Brantford 

324 Grand River , P.O. Box 818 

Brantford, Ontario, N3T 5R7 

Phone: 519-759-4150 ext. 5705 

WGPExtension@brantford.ca 

 

or Mehemed Delibasic, P. Eng. 

Consultant Project Manager  

Egis  

6240 Highway 7, Suite 200  

Woodbridge, ON L4H 4G3 

Phone: 647-463-7993 

Mehemed.Delibasic@egis-group.com 

 

Information collected will be used in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information 

and Protection of Privacy Act. Except for personal information, including your name, address 

and property location, all comments received throughout the study will become part of the 

public record and included in project documentation. If you have accessibility requirements in 

order to participate in this project, please contact one of the project team members listed 

above. 

This notice was first issued on February 7th, 2024. 
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